
 

I am writing to express my support of S.F. 3404. SNAP is an integral part of providing basic 
nutrition to all Minnesotans. Having it available and supported at the many Farmers 
Markets across our state will elevate our health and well being overall. Having fresh, locally 
grown, nutritious food should be available to all in our society. 
  
 
Thank you, Senator Putnam, and all that have worked so diligently to provide sound 
legislation that reduces disparities in our food distribution system. 
 
I am a vendor at the following Metro Farmers Markets: 
Mill City, North East, Kingfield, and Nokomis. 
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